McCordsville

ESTD 1988

PARKS DEPARTMENT FORD TRUCK

We have contacted 4 dealerships to try and purchase a new park department truck. We have
contacted Pearson Ford, Bill Estes Ford, Tom Wood Ford, and Don Hinds Ford. Three of the four
dealerships have trucks on the lots that they sent us estimates for. Tom Wood did not have any
22 or 23 trucks available so they sent an estimate for a 2024 that we can try and order.

Bill Estes Ford has a 2023 Ford F-350 regular cab 4x2 on the lot. This truck is only 2wd and does
not have the snowplow package on it. The total price for this truck is $46,630.89.

Don Hinds Ford has a 2023 Ford f250 4x4 on the lot. This truck is very close to everything we
are looking for and would work for what we need. This truck is 4x4 and has the snowplow
package from the factory. The total price for this truck is $46,039.25.

Pearson Ford has a 2022 Ford F350 4x4 on the lot. This truck was ordered for a customer that
backed out of the deal, it is still new and still maintains the same warranty as the 2023. This
truck does not have the snowplow package, but it is a 350 instead of a 250. The total price for
this truck is $46,507.52.

Tom Wood Ford can order a 2024 F250 4x4 with the snowplow package. They can order the
truck but did not give an estimate on when the truck would be built and delivered. Total price

for this truck would be $50,554.89.

Staff recommends that we purchase the available F250 from Don Hinds Ford for $46,039.25.
This truck is very close to what we are looking for and would meet our needs very well.

Respectfully,

Nick Brown
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